UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

May 23, 1983

CFFICE OF THE
SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM FOR: Herzel H. E. Plaine, Generel Counsel
FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secreg
SUBJECT: Y - REVIEW O SCRIPT

OF CLC D COMMISSION MEETING OF
APRIL 15, 1983

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected
to your proposed withholding of the April 15, 1983 Shoreham
meeting transcript. Accordingly, we will not release the
transcript.
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